
Cornerstone Bpt Temple Dr Jerry Siler / Sent through WBF Mission Agency Mission Director Pastor Joey Bacon

Dear Pastor, Praying Friends and Family,

Looking Back: Thanks much to those that sent us a card or  gift at Christmas! The Bible Institute plus 
each of the 4 churches we work with ,had a Beautiful Christmas program based on John 3:16!, the 
National theme this year.  David spoke for the church up in the mountains Mt Karmel pastored by Pdt 
Filipus.  ( Check video posted with our current Prayer Letter! )  Thanking God for bringing us 
through a rough time starting about Dec 23,2024. David fell and bruised his side and his collarbone 
on the right side. Praise God, two nice neighbor men came to our home about 11:00 P.M. and were 
able to get him up! He is almost better! Praise God! And I have had flu for a little more than a 
month.Finally I can read the Bible out loud and my voice is now much better!  /In Jan 2025 an Ind Bpt 
fellowship mtg ( 2 nights and 3 days) was held in Solo. 166 attended. Those who were able to  be there  
were happy to share the time in God's Word,and with each other! /!There will be about 25 students in 
the Bible Institute this  ( men and women) please pray for them! Would your church, or perhaps 
families in your church like to support a student/  in Indonesia? For $100 a month ,you could pay for 
one students food, transportation,some personal needs, help with class trips, and fees at the campus. 
The information about the student can be sent to you,so you can pray for him/ her.  Please  pray about 
it. Thank you!  / Please view the short video of a member of Agape Bpt Church. Pak Wily, his wife 
,and one year old daughter now live in Kalimantan. Their house was flooded, a short time back.They 
are back in their home now ,but can use help.   If you are interested  , please let us know. The gift will 
be given to them !/  Since our last letter our 2nd great grandie, Eli ( such a happy boy)  turned 2 on 
Nov 22, 2024! And, our third greatie Was born to Cory and Ted on Nov 23,2024. This dear little one 
was named Edward Theodore ( Theo)  10 lbs 6 oz  His darling   big sister Emmie ( turns 4 in March)!  
Thanks for your prayers, support  and caring !
Psalms 121:2 "My help cometh from the Lord which made heaven and earth.

From Across The Water,  David and Carole Ross 


